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This concludes today’s agenda. I now have a few closing remarks. First of 

all, I appreciate your presence here today and I would like to thank, on 

behalf of the Complaint Committee, the participants on this teleconference 

and especially the staff that have worked so diligently during this process. 

 

The Committee is looking forward to the informal meeting. As I 

previously mentioned we intend on being an active Committee and ask a 

lot of questions. We encourage participation from all individuals and 

groups appearing before us and expect fair, constructive and thorough 

discussions during the proceedings. 

 
Thank you very much for your participation. This concludes today’s 

preparatory conference. 

 


